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Fred Clark performs for Hengist Field Care Home residents

On Thursday 3 June we enjoyed a fun afternoon of music with the return of one of our favourite and very popular

entertainers Fred Clark here at Hengist Field Care Home.

Due to COVID restrictions, Fred has not been able to join us for over a year so we were delighted to see him back at our Home.

He serenaded our residents with familiar songs in our garden, as well as singing a tribute to one of our residents who is no longer

with us, by singing his favourite song that Fred wrote himself.

Residents and staff enjoyed a choice of lollies and ice creams while singing, clapping and dancing with members of our Recreation

and Well-Being team and Care staff.

It was wonderful to see so many of our staff having fun and joining our residents in the sunshine.

Our Recreation and Well-Being team would like to thank Fred for his understanding of the current restrictions and for his hard work,

dedication and affection for our much-loved ladies and gents.
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It was a lovely event in our garden

 

 


